
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Extension of Time to Respond 

PUPLIC CONSULTATION - Cable Bahamas Limited 

The Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (URCA), advises the public that the 
deadline to submit responses to URCA’s Consultation Document ECS 18/2014 regarding  
Cable Bahamas Limited applications below, has been extended to February 13, 2015. 
URCA is inviting  feedback from the public on two applications from Cable Bahamas 
Limited (CBL): 
  

1. for a permanent price change to the ‘Superbasic’ service (‘REVTV Prime’ and 
‘REVTV Business Prime’); AND  

2. to introduce a new basic cable television service (‘Prime Local’ or ‘REVTV Prime 
Local’) 

 
URCA reminds the public that responses to the said Consultation Document can be 
sent via email to info@urcabahamas.bs, faxed to (242) 393-0237/393-0153, postal 
mailed to P.O. Box N-4860 or hand delivered to the URCA office situated at the UBS 
Annex building on East Bay Street, New Providence. 

URCA issues this Notice in accordance with section 8(1)(e) of the Communications 
Act, 2009. 
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